Important Information for visitors to Overwater Hall
Thank you for booking your stay with us.

In this day and age we are becoming increasingly accustomed to instant
access to communication and information technology; however, please
note that...

*  mobile ‘phones do not work at Overwater Hall, nor on the
approach to it, and

*  dueto our very large geographical postal code area, satellite
navigation systems will not lead you to the hotel

We strongly advise you, therefore, to find our location, and plan a route
before starting your journey.

Most of our guests approach the hotel from the A591. This is the road
from Keswick to Carlisle, and is marked in red on the map below.

7 miles along this road from Keswick take the right-hand turn signposted
to Ireby, Uldale and Caldbeck.

Do not turn prior to this junction into the village of Bassenthwaite.

Overwater Hall is signposted to the right, around two miles after leaving
the A591. Please contact us (01768 776566) for instructions from other
directions, or if you get lost.
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Have a safe journey. We look forward to welcoming you soon.



